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December 14, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone 

 

Please be advised that the ‘SUSPECTED OUTBREAK DUE TO ASYMPTOMATIC ESSENTIAL 

VISITOR’ has now been declared over effective December 14, 2020 

 

Public Health advised the individual who tested positive (although not having any symptoms 

associated with COVID19) that the Positive test does not fit with the epidemiology of COVID and 

has been cleared of COVID-19. Retesting has been completed- with a NEGATIVE result.  

 

We apologize for this inconvenience, but I want to assure all that we will continue to be 

conscientious in protecting residents, staff and essential visitors during these uncertain times. 

 

Daily screening and temperature recording of all staff and essential visitors as well weekly 

COVID-19 testing continues to be our directive and means of surveillance to ensure the safety of 

those we serve.  

 

Thank you to our dedicated staff who have been diligent in ensuring all infection prevention and 

control measures are adhered to and additional precautions are completed during such 

declared outbreaks.  

 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Maureen Toth 

Long Term Care Administrator 

 


